
Our school is very excitedabout our new Englishclassroom. Kids learn in afriendly environment whereEnglish is on every corner. Ibet you wish you could learnin such a beautifulclassroom, right? 
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What´s new at our school?

Upcoming EventS


We can´t wait for these

adventures:

Halloween (exact date to be

announced)






Our first newsletter has just arrived! We can´t wait to show you our great
adventures and fun we experience in our English lessons. Don´t hesitate

and take a look at all the funny activities we did in September. 
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Dance and freezechallengeBY MARTINA SMLSALOVÁDuring our English lessons kids getto enjoy fun activities like “danceand freeze” challenge. Kids listento a song with basic commandslike jump, twirl and dance whichthey follow and they have to freezeas soon as the music stops. 



Maggie, our best
friend

BY MARTINA SMLSALOVÁ

Older kids get to play with

their favourite friend

Maggie and use her for

learning new things in fun

way.

THE MONTHLY RECAP
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NUMBERS, NUMBERS, NUMBERSBY LUCY BIRKOVÁNumbers here, numbers there, numbers
everywhere! Our kids from 1.B and 1.C had
so much fun with numbers. Each of them
had their own numbers puzzle where they
needed to match numbers with
corresponding spots so they could practise
counting to 10. While building all the
pieces together they improved their logical
thinking as well as their math skills. Don´t
forget, numbers are everywhere! 

is it you or just a paper doll?
BY LUCY BIRKOVÁ

What´s your name? My name is Maggie. What

is your name? How old are you? What colour

do you like? Our crazy Maggie never stops

asking these questions. However, our kids

from 2.A didn´t have any problems answering

them. What´s even better? They showed

Maggie their answers and created these

marvellous paper dolls representing

themselves. The paper dolls can be seen in the

school corridor and everyone who stops by just

can´t say nothing less than “I love it”! 

THE MONTHLY RECAP
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SPELLING IS FUN
BY LUCY BIRKOVÁSpelling is fun! This is what our kids from

the fifth grade thought while they were
building different words and expressions
using magnetic letters. Kids worked in
pairs competing who would be faster and
who could spell the words with no
mistakes at all. They were all fantastic and
pretty fast. Do you know what they think
about spelling now? It´s a piece of cake, of
course! 

LOVELY MUSHROOMS

BY HANA ONDŘÍKOVÁ

Class 1.C had an amazing day on

Monday, September 27th. The

students visited a mushroom

exhibition. There they learnt a lot

about mushrooms they can find in

forests of the Czech Republic. Then

they had an origami workshop where

they created lovely mushrooms.

THE MONTHLY RECAP
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THE BOSS BABY
BY PAVLA KUČEROVÁPupils of the 2.C visited a cinema on

Monday the 27th of September. We
saw the movie The Boss Baby: Family
Business. It was funny to see two boys,
Tim and Tad, again. The Templeton
brothers have become adults and
drifted away from each other, but a
new boss baby (Tim´s daughter) bring
them together again. We enjoyed it!

KARAOKE ENGLISH

BY MICHAL MAREŠ

In our lessons we have done a variation of

the famous Five little monkeys song with

hand-slapping. The kids had to pass the

signal when they got slapped on their

palms. The goal of this activity was to learn

rhythm and improve their pronunciation.

Instead of Five little monkeys we sang ABC-

DEF etc. The kids enjoyed it and this will

help them learn the alphabet and spelling.

THE MONTHLY RECAP
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WANNA SEE MORE?
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REMINDER
Autumn break - no school!27/10 - 29/10/ 2021Enjoy your free time!






Newsletter prepared by:Lucy Birková 




We´re glad you read about all our adventures and exciting activities. Can´t
wait to see you in October!  


